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Dates for your Diary 

 

Fri, 27th May 

 

Tues, 7th June 

 

 

Weds, 8th June  

 

Fri, 10th June 

 

 

 

Fri, 24th June 

 

Sun, 26th June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Break up 

 

Children back to 

school 

 

Y4 Roman Day 

 

Deadline for 

Residential 

deposit 

 

Y3/4 sleepover 

 

Strictly Dance 

 

Thank you 

Thank you to the MK Dons who kindly 

donated some shirts for our Girls’ 

Football Team to wear. 

 

 

Facebook 

We now have a Facebook page. You 

will be able to see children’s work and 

achievements as well as information 

about what is happening in school. 

Please like and follow our page at 

Bradwell Village School.        

 

 

As is usual at the end of a school year, staff leave to move on to pastures new. It is with sadness 

that we will be losing Mrs Murray and Miss Swain in July. We wish them all the very best with 

their next chapters.  

 

 

Thank you 

We would like to say a very big thank 

you to all the speakers we have had 

during our Creative Fortnight. The 

children have listened with interest to 

talks about a range of careers 

including a dentist, a horticulturist, a 

building contractor, a civil servant 

and a scuba diver.  
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We have all enjoyed creative 

fortnight very much. Some of 

the highlights have been 

listening to people tell us 

about their jobs, especially 

the civil servant, and making 

posters about what we want 

to do when we grow up.  

Sophia, JJ, Holly and Ffion Year 5.  


